
: 1.  Shri.Sreejith P,  LPSC (Mob:  9446749843)
:  2.  Shri.  Sreeny P,  LPSC (Mob: 918B1SJ525)

E-mail:  wsw2024-tw@lpsc.gov.in

:  httPS:/Awsweek.vssc.Bov.ln

M Mohan
Director (Projects),  VSSC

Chairman, Steering Committee for WSW-2024

ISRO Centres in Kerala (VSSC, LPSC & HSU) have been organizing special programmes for teachers and
students as part of World Space Week celebrations since 2002. Directorate of Technical Education.
Government of Kerala has actively partnered with us in conducting these events in the past few years.

We take this opportunity to inform you that World Space Week celebrations 2024 is scheduled from
October 4 to 10.2024. This year, VSSC. LPSC and HSU In collaboration with Indian Institute of Space Science
and Technology (1I5T). Thiruvananthapuram are organizing a Teacher's Workshop', for Teachers of
Engineering Colleges. Polytechnics . Industrial Training Institutes and Arts & Science Colleges. The program
intends to enrich the teachers through lectures related to 'Space and Cl I mate Change' including visits to LPSC
and HST facilities. This initiative aims to inspire teachers, empowering them to cultivate scientific curiosity

and deepen understanding about space science and technologies, among students. Key details of the

workshop are:

.  The Teacher's Workshop will be held on October 7, 2024 (Monday) at Liquid Propulsion
Systems Centre (LPSC). Vallamala, Thiruvanantbapnram from 08:30am to 05:00pm.

•Institutes can register in the registration link for Teacher's Workshop provided in our website

(https://wsweek.vssc.EOv.in).  The Website will open for registration on September 23.2024.

•Each institute is invited to nominate teacher(s) for participating in the workshop. As limited seats are

only available for the workshop, we encourage the institutes to complete registration at the earliest

•Selected participants would receive a confirmation email  by 1" week of October, 2024.

•Transport arrangements to pick-up & drop the selected participants from Identified pick-up points in
Trivandrum shall  be arranged on October 7.2024.

This workshop offers a valuable opportunity for teachers to gain insights Into die latest developments in
Space Science, Technology and its applications. Hence, we request your support in promoting this workshop

by encouraging the participation of maximum number of teachers from the above said institutes, across

Kerala. To ensure the smooth conduct of the workshop, we would greatly appreciate timely registration
through the portal ,  which will  be active from September 23.2024.
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